Grade 2 is very busy this time of year. We are getting ready for the Christmas concert on Wednesday December 18th, 2013 at 9:30 am. We hope you can come to the concert it’s going to be great!!
We are also very excited to be going to the Miramichi Senior Citizen’s Home this Friday December 6th, 2013, to entertain the seniors. We will practice and do our best.
Our classes are doing a great job of collecting food and money for the Food Bank.  Thanks for your generosity.
Grade 2 will be going skating December Thursday, December 5, 2013 at 9:15 am.
December 11 is the Home and School Christmas Party from 6:00 to 7:00pm.

Language Arts-Daily Five is continuing to go well.  We are pleased with the hard work students put forth to improve their reading levels. Word work is improving. Making use of the word wall to spell words is being practiced.
Students need to practice their writing skills.  
Math- Grade two is presently doing Measurement.  They are using non-standard units to measure, learning to use the calendar, days of the week, months of the year.
You and Your World- We have just started choosing an animal study its “Life-cycle”. We will continue work in the new- year.

We would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!!
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